
Kulp Reunion Newsletter 2024-05a  - Memorial Day/Reunion Reminder  27 May 2024 
 
Hi KKC Extended Family, 
 
Today is Memorial Day! What ever your plans are for today, please take time out to remember 
the Fallen and thank them for their sacrifice! 
 
Our Reunion at 12:30 at the Lower Skippack Mennonite Church on June 9th is almost here!  I 
have heard from 25 so far, so please keep those RSVPs coming! 
 
Please contact me by June 3rd (call, text or email), so I can have a good number to give to the 
Kratz’s for the groaning board.  
 
See you soon! 
 
Jack Oberholtzer (jeoberho@comcast.net) 215-534-0194 
Secretary, Kolb, Kulp, Culp Family Association 
Website: https://kolb-kulp-culp.org 
 
 


